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REMINDERS 
 

Friday is Intramurals. Sign-up 

sheets will be available on 

Thursday afternoon. 

** End of 1st Grading Period: 

October 17. Grade reports will 

go home next week. 

** Fall Pictures and Senior 

Drape & Tux Pictures will be 

taken Friday, October 25th. 

** Veteran’s Day Ceremony: 

Friday, November 8th at 

8:45am. Sponsored by Junior 

Civitan. 

** Entries for TCCC’s Annual 

Prose Contest are due October 

25th. One grand prize winner 

will be selected.  Prizes will be 

given to all Honorable 

Mention winners as well. For 

the full list of guidelines, 

please visit tricountycc.edu. 

 

     

 

Parent Information Session & 

Washington, DC Meeting  

 

TCEC will hold an information session this evening at 

5:30pm to teach parents about TCEC’s new assessment 

program called HeadRush. Parents will get the opportunity 

to log in with their student and receive an explanation of 

how to see progress in each high school class.  Students 

are required to attend their parents.   

At 6:30pm, immediately following the Information 

Session, a meeting will be held in the Commons for all 

students interested in participating in this year’s trip to 

Washington, DC.  We will be discussing fundraisers, cost, 

agenda, chaperones, and deadlines for payments as well 

as answering all questions families may have.  Make plans 

to attend this important night. 

 

SWIM TEAM MEETING TODAY 

Coach Frank will be here today during lunch to 

meet with any students interested in joining this 

year’s TCEC Jaguars Swim Team.  Bring your lunch 

to Room 105 and arrive as quickly as possible. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

JAGUAR UPDATES 

 

TCEC FALL BALL 

Location: The Ballroom 

Downtown Murphy 

Saturday, November 16 

7-10pm 

COST: $5.00 per person; tickets sold  
at the door only 

 

Dress is semi-formal, meaning dresses or button-

up shirts with a tie and dress slacks are required 

to be admitted entry.  Students who wish to bring 

a guest who is not a TCEC student should get a 

Guest Request Form from the office and turn it in 

no later than Friday, November 8
th

.  We hope 

everyone will attend this exciting event! 

 

 

 

 

“Discipline yourself so no    

one else has to.” 

- Pat Summitt 

CCS Out/TCEC In 

 

 Cherokee County Schools will be out 

half a day on Friday but TCEC will be in 

session all day.  Breakfast will be served and 

morning buses will run, but students will need 

to bring lunch on Friday.  Cherokee County 

students who normally ride the bus will need 

to be picked up on Friday afternoon.   

 Both Cherokee and Clay County Schools 

will be closed on Monday.  No meals will be 

served and no buses will run.  All TCEC 

students will need to eat breakfast before 

arriving at school and arrange alternate 

transportation both morning and afternoon.  

Carpooling is recommended.   

 

  

 

Bible Club 

The TCEC Bible Club would like to invite 

everyone to join them and several youth 

ministers from all around Cherokee County for 

Bible Study every Tuesday during lunch in 

Building 1.  Bring your lunch with you and come 

for a fun and enjoyable midday pause. See 

Adam Fleisher if you have any questions.

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Countdown to College Information Night 

and FAFSA Completion Event for Seniors 

 

Laura Misner, financial specialist with 

College Foundation of North Carolina will 

hold an information night for TCEC 

Seniors and their parents on Monday, 

October 21st at 5:30pm.  She will hold a 

follow-up FAFSA Completion Event the 

next day, Tuesday, October 22nd 11:30-

1:00pm.  Parents are welcome to attend 

this session as well.  Please call Mrs. 

Rankin, TCEC Counselor, for questions 

and make plans to attend this very 

important event. 

Driver’s Ed. Retest 

Students who wish to do so will have the 

opportunity to retake the Driver’s 

Education Test on October 25th at 9:30 

AM in the McSwain Lecture Hall. Please 

bring your device with you that morning. 

You will be called when it is time to report 

for the test.  See Ms. Judy is you have any 

questions. 

 

Aquaponics Group 

Interested in learning more about 

aquaponics?  Want to help set up 

TCEC’s new Aquaponics site?  The 

TCEC Aquaponics Group invites you 

to join them every Thursday right 

after school.  Become a part of a fun 

trailblazing group, add to your 

resume, and learn something new.  

See Mrs. Cheek if you are interested 

or want to know more. 

  

 

 

Annual Halloween Party         

and Costume Contest 

TCCC will hold its annual Halloween Party on 

October 31 in the Enloe Multi-Purpose Room 

beginning at 11:30 a.m. Prizes will be awarded 

for students who enter into one of the three 

costume contest categories: Scariest / Funniest / 

Most Creative.  TCEC students are encouraged 

to dress in costume (school appropriate) that 

day.  

 

 


